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Dear legislators, 

As a native Oregonian and Oregon resident for almost 60 years, I strongly oppose 

ranked-choice voting! I want my vote and EVERY Oregon citizen’s vote to count, not 

based on an algorithm. Oregon is losing sight on common sense and we must 

restore balance. 

 

Please vote no! 

 

Sincerely, 

Kelly Sloop 

  


